Update on the telemarketing
article from March/April 2005

I recently received a call from a
telemarketer with a strong Indian
accent. After I started to ask her
just a few simple questions about
her life she began to unload a
huge burden of sin, guilt, and
depression. After some question-
ing she eventually let me know
that she was calling from
Calcutta, India! 1 was able to
spend about 20 minutes with her
on the telephone. I feel she was
very responsive to the gospel. She
gave me her home number and I
have been attempting to reach
her. Her name is Cheryl, please
pray for her conversion. My
encouragement is that we contin-
ue to harvest this ripe crop and
pray for the Mission to the
Telemarketers! ~Bro. DeanDear
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Remnant,

Thank you for the wonder-
tul Holy Spirit filled articles in

We thank God for the letters of counsel and encouragement we have
received. It is the only way we can evaluate our progress. Keep them
coming. Our desire is to foster a free flow of edification, inspiration and
. burden from us to you, and you to us. This way we can pass some of
" the blessings on to the others who are reading. Send us a testimony for

“The Blessing Corner” of God’s blessing in some area of obedience, or a
question that can be answered to the edification of all, or an area of
spiritual growth, or a word of encouragement or counsel about The

Remnant or any sectlon of it.
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the Remnant. They are water
to my soul. I pray for you to
keep on going for Jesus and
that those who are being
prompted by the Lord Jesus to
write for the Remnant will not
be afraid but will share what is
in the hearts.

Thank you for speaking
truth in a day when it is very
hard to find it anymore.

The article on witnessing
to telemarketers was a great
encouragement as was the
issue on music!

from E-mail
U O

Dear Friends,

I enjoy many of the articles
in your magazine and
after reading one, I feel that I
have been richly fed! I appre-
ciate that your goal is to pro-
claim the truth of God’s Word
as it is and not watered down
and diluted! That is why I
feel fed and challenged and
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encouraged! I learned a lot
from the article “Becoming a
Channel of God’s Power” and
my prayer is that I would be
united with Christ and that He
would be the power in me!
May God richly bless your
ministry!

Also, we wanted to give
you a quick thank-you for the
excellent articles on television
and modern music that were
featured in the Ilast few
Remnants. They were a big
blessing to us, as we’ve come
out of many of those things in
the last several years.

We very much appreciate
the work that your ministry
performs. Thank you for
standing for the TRUTH in a
day and age of rampant com-
promise. Continue to press on,
being “sober, and vigilant, for

your adversary the devil
walks about, seeking whom he
may DEVOUR!”

Persia, IA
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